
From:   
Sent: 23 February 2022 12:56 
To: Planning 
Subject: Permission to prune two trees 
 
 
Below is the information for our application for pruning.  We would very 
much appreciate hearing from you as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 
 

• The address where the trees are:  24 Patshull Road, London NW5 2JY 

• Your name and address and whether or not you are the owner of the 
trees:  Marlene Winfield, 24 Patshull Road, London NW5 2JY, I am the 
owner of the trees 

• The species of the trees proposed for works:  apple and probably 
rowan. 

• The location of each tree (a simple hand draw plan will suffice, it does 
not need to be a technical drawing): attached 

• Photos of each tree: attached 

• What the quantified proposed works are:  reduce crown by up to 2m of 
new growth for tree health and light for three gardens 

 
We would appreciate a decision as soon as possible as we have had difficulty 
finding a recommended tree surgeon and his availability is limited.  He has 
offered us March 4th. 
 
Thank you, Marlene Winfield 
 
 
 
 
Marlene Winfield OBE 
 
 


